
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Proposed Surplus Land- Unopened Road Allowance (Sina Street) 

 
 
Please be advised that The Corporation of the Town of Georgina intends to consider stopping up 
and closing, declaring surplus, and disposing of municipal property. 
 
The subject lands are described as an unopened road allowance, abutting Sina Street (Southerly 
portion of Sina Street; PIN 35080060 in the Town of Georgina. Below this notice is a key map that 
depicts the portion of the unopened road allowance that is being considered to be stopped up, 
closed, declared surplus and sold to the adjacent property owner(s). 
 
The method of disposition will be by direct sale.  
 
If you have any concerns or comments regarding the above sale, please contact the Town’s Clerks 
Division. Written comments should be emailed on or before July 24, 2025 to Mamata Baykar, 
Deputy Clerk at mbaykar@georgina.ca. Additional information on this matter can be obtained from 
the Clerk’s Division at (905) 476-4301 Ext. 2257. 
  
Dated this 10th day of July 2025 
 
Mamata Baykar, Deputy Clerk 
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